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LYNDHURST U.C.W.

Our meeting was held April
4th. Ruth Galway, president,
opened the meeting with a
poem and welcomed everyone.
A special welcome was
extended to Helen Moorhead
who has returned after spending
the winter in Florida.
Gladys Major was
of the devotional with the
theme "Holy Spirit." The hymn
"Spirit of God Descend or
my Heart" was sung. The
offering was received and
dedicated by Mary Townsend.
Minutes were read and approved
and the tresurer's report given
by Velma Kelsey. Roll call
was answered by 12 ladies,
each person donating an 1tem
for the Ryansdale House 1n
Kingston.

[t was moved by Iva Sweet
and seconded by Mary Townsend
to donate a quilt made by
members of the Lyndhurst
U.C.W. to Ryansdale House
also.
An
from

in charge

was received
U.C.W. to
attend their Easter Thank
Offering service April 1Z2th.
The guest speaker will be Mrs.
Battams. Also an invitation
was received from Olivet
U.C.W. to attend Iluncheon
on May 3rd. The guest speaker
will be Rev. Hegadorn. Other
business was attended to and
the meeting adjourned, followed
by benediction. Audrey Welch

invitation
the Delta

and Mary Townsend served
a lovely lunch.
Hazel Gilfillen thanked

everyone who helped.

St. Johns ACW

The April meeting was held
at the home of Darlene Lake,
and opened wlith the Lord's

prayer. Jean Roantree and
Ruth Anne Glover were 1n
charge of the devotional.

Roll call was answered by 9

members and several paid
their jolning fees and
birthday money. Minutes of

the previous meeting and the
treasurer's report were read

and approved.A cheque was
sent to Rideau District High
School to assist with the

Soviet student's visit.

An ACW award pin will be
presented to Winnie Bryan at
the Annual meeting. There
will be a bake table and
grocery hamper at our Spring
Rummage Sale.

Jean Roantree said grace and
Darlene served a lovely
lunch, assisted by Etta
Glover.The May meetling will

held at the home of Ruth Ann
Glover.
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ST. LUKE'S A.C.W.
regular meeting of St.
ACW, Lyndhurst, was
on April 6 at the home of Sally
Nine members
responded to roll call .w'ith
a scripture reading containing
the word "righteousness.”
We were pleased to have as
our guest Mrs. June Brown.
Sally led us in the devotional
service from the Anglican
Magazine. _
The minutes of the last meeting
were read by Hilda Talboys.

The treasurer's report was
given by Sally Stoner and
adopted as read.

We have been approached

by Rideau District High School
for support in financing a visit
by 15 teachers and staff from
their "twin" school in Donetsk,
Russia. [Last year, students
and staff from Rideau District
High School made a very
successful and exciting trip
to Donetsk and Leningrad
as part of their Twinning
Programme. It is hoped to
raise $6,000.00 to pay for
the expenses of accommodation
and entertaining these visitors
to our country in early May.
The members voted
unanimously to send a donation

to the school in support of Stanford re: his reslgnatm’n

this community project. as Chairman of ‘the See;eyi
Sally Stoner and Ruth Johnson Bay Centennial ta}r :
reported on the progress of Committee. The Re:?liea 1f::=r; (}
the purchase of new hangings Committee than'r'?s Mike to

for the Church. Unfortunately his hard work with the Pa‘rk

the price of the material has Committee and wishes him

gone up considerably and some the b§5t fm.:' the future.

adjustments had to be made Meeting adjourned.

with regard to the design_

embroidery on the Burse and[T™ - -
Veil. There is no delivery|| O'CONNOR, ECCLESTONE, AND KAISER

date as yet.

It was suggested that metal
shelving be purchased for the
ACW cupboard so that Sunday

School teachers who use the
cupboard will be able to
organize their materials a

little more handily.

Our next meeting will be held
on Thursday, May 4 at 8p.m.
at the home of Florence
Warner.

The meeting closed with the
Lord's Prayer and Grace.

Jean Roantree and Suzanne
Gatenby frcm St. John's Church
and Vera Bennet and Rita
Jones from St. Peter's Church
joined us to plan for the annual
Parish Spring Rummage Sale

to be held in the Parish Hall |Arrange a display for your next Bazaar, tea, or

behind St. Luke's church,
Lyndhurst, from 10a.m. to
8p.m. on the 12th of May and

from 10a.m. to 3p.m. on the
13th.

Open Mon.-Fri.7 -3
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The Recreational Committee
Meeting of the Township of
Rear of Leeds and Lansdowne
was held on Tuesday, February
28, 1989. The meeting Wwas
chaired by Joan Tye.

Those present were Joan Tye,
Bruce Bryan, Chuck Galway,
Carole Johnston, Jake Eyzenga,
Doug Ewart, Allan Roantree
and Betty Sly.

The minutes of the January
12, 1989 meeting were accepted
as read.

There was a motion carried
that the Recreational
Committee invite Mr. Peter
Vogelzang to attend the March
27th meeting to discuss Day
Camp 88.

A motion was made to request
a proposed budget for 1989
from the Seeley's Bay
Centennial Park Committee.
Carole Johnston will write
the Athens, Gananoque and
Westport Skating Clubs for
the fee charged per child for

attending their club for Fhe
season, as the Recreation
Committee pays a portion

of the fee for each child from

its budget. ;
A letter was read from Mike

insurance Serwces

Barristers and Solicitors
are pleased to announce
that
ponald A.Bailey, B.A. M.Div.,LL.B.
Barrister and Solicitor
is now associated with them
in the practice of law
at
104 Johnson Street
Kingston, Ontario
K7L 5J7
(613 546-5581 Fax (613) 546-5540
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Watever you need, call ...

OUTREACH

Shadow Embrolderies made by women of
Pakistan

meeting by calling
Jean Lafferty, 928-2787

Chutch sponsored and all proceads are
returned fo the Women's Village Co-op

+ SAND
s GRAVEL
« LIMESTONE

3 Sweet’s
Sand & Gravel

A Division of G. Tackaberry & Sons Construction Co. Ltd.

Iimmediate delivery of:

+ CRUSHED GRAVEL
+ WASHED SAND

+ FILL

+ LIMESTONE

EQUIPMENT RENTALS

Ralph Sweet - Manager

Junction of Hwy
15&32
Saturday Until NOON

Beautiful nighties, place mats, fray covers, efc.
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Life, Auto, Home,
Commercial, -
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RIDEAU LAKES
HORTICULTURAL SOCIETY
The Rideau Lakes Horticultural
Society met on April 4, at

Forfar Community Hall.
President, Y vonne Turner,
welcomed members and gue:f:'.ts
and introduced the Executive
and Directors. The proposed
program for 1989 was outlined.
The President stressed the
need for our co-operation
as gardeners in the protection
of the environment.
Wendy Briggs-Jude
fascinating  talk
with slides on "Planting

gave =1

illustrated
for

Wild Life." For the uninitiated,
this was not advice on
dandeLIONS or TIGER lillies,

but providing a habitat for
birds, deer and other creatures
who share this space we call
the Rideau. |

Enthusiastic gardeners, putting
the trials of last summer's
heat wave behind them, are
eager to start preparing for
a bountiful vegetable harvest
and a lovely display of summer
flowers. You rarely meet
a pessimist at garden club
meetings. On Tuesday, May
2, the Annual Spring Plant
Sale will be held. There will
be bargains galore. Come

and join in the fun.

'3 the co-operators

Sales Representative

RR. No. |

rm Bus.: 272-2729

TALENT NIGHT

friday May 26

starting at 7:30

ANGLICAN PARISH HALL
located behind St. Liukes
m Lyndhurst

lyht canteen / door prizes
proceeds toward St. Johns siding fund

=<

The ANGLICAN PARISH
of LEEDS-REAR

will be haolding
it’s Annual

¢ SPRING RUMMAGE SALE

Friday May
Saturday May 13

10a.m. - 8p.m.
10a.m. - 3p.m.

in the Parish Hall ..
located behind St. Lukes - Lyndhurst

GROCERY DRAW / MAHY BAKED GOODS
2EE YOU THERE *
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